

Notice of Motion – Safe Ridership

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following:

It is recommended that the TTC Board:

- 1. Direct the Chief Executive Officer to continue to monitor ridership levels and recall the remaining laid off staff as needed to increase service in line with the demand response service plan, on high-ridership routes.
- 2. Direct the Chief Executive Officer to expedite the implementation of any other operational measures that might maximize passenger capacity with consideration to safety and public health guidelines.